

Dallas Road CP School High Street, Lancaster, LA1 1LD

Tel: 01524 64520

www.dallasroad.lancs.sch.uk Headteacher : Mrs Rose Starkey



Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Dallas Road School. I am very proud to be the Chair of Governors at a school that recognises that academic success can only be achieved in an environment that supports and cares for the wellbeing of children and staff alike. Our March 2017 Ofsted Report commented that parents "very frequently highlighted that their children are happy and enjoy school". I can only echo this for my own children, one of which has just made a successful and confident start in secondary school, thanks to the foundations laid at Dallas Road.

There is no denying that Dallas Road is facing a challenging future, just like every other school. While we have always had a high number of international pupils with EAL, we are increasingly taking children with no English at all and more and more children with SEN. As an inclusive school, which was recently awarded "School of Sanctuary" status, we are deeply committed to making sure that all children are supported to achieve their personal best in a values-based environment.

Dallas Road is situated in the centre of Lancaster in a historic building with limited outside space. While the building itself is in good condition and very well equipped, the location poses unique challenges and requires careful organisation of the space that is available, but also of opportunities to expand the children's learning experiences through off-site activities. We are very fortunate that our wider community offers great outside spaces, such as public gardens, a community orchard and a wildlife reserve, all within walking distance.

The successes of Dallas Road are due to great teamwork. We have committed, enthusiastic and hard-working staff and governors; we have engaged parents who are happy to contribute to school life giving time and expertise; and we have a supportive community that offers a wealth of opportunities to connect.

What we need now is an inspirational and decisive new leader, who possesses a strategic vision that will take Dallas Road confidently forward into its next chapter. If you are this person and have the ambition, experience and skills to provide strong yet compassionate leadership that will affect real change and innovation in our fantastic school, then we would be delighted to receive your application.

With very best wishes, Uschi Maden-Weinberger Chair of Governors















